
Year 3 Learning Letter

Friday 9th July 2021

We Are Learning About….
• Stories with an outdoor theme

• Maths – mass and capacity

• PE – Athletics

• Science – Checking our mini compost bins

• History – What life was like in the Iron Age

• RE – Global community

Music lessons
At school, many pupils participate in music instrumental lessons either individually or in 

small groups. Currently we have children learning the piano/keyboard, flute, guitar, french

horn, trombone and cello. Some of the teachers will have availability to take on new pupils 

this coming September. The woodwind teacher, Mrs Chapman, will have spaces available for 

individual or small group lessons teaching the recorder, flute, clarinet and saxophone. The 

lessons will be held in school and instrument hire is available. There are also discounts 

available for pupils in receipt of free school meals or pupil premium.

For further information contact Debby at: Deborah.chapman@surreycc.gov.uk.

Mr Stott, our brass teacher, is always keen to encourage new pupils to try out a range of 

brass instruments with similar discounts available. He too can be contacted through Surrey 

Arts either by using the link below or by telephoning Surrey Arts : 01483 519303.

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk/music.

In fact, it would be great to see more pupils taking up any instrument so why not contact 

Mrs Mitchell at school for further advice: sue.mitchell@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk.

Year 3 walk
Well it was touch and go, but we did manage to get out for the morning, walking from 

School to Betchworth. We enjoyed the abundance of wild flowers on the route and put our 

observation skills to the test when completing our scavenger hunt! During the afternoon, 

we painted different wild flowers and leaves using water colour paints.

Goodbye and Good Luck
As this is our final Learning Letter, the Year 3 Team would like to say a HUGE well done to all 

the children for their efforts this year and we wish you good luck in Year 4.

Mrs Cox, Mr Wade, Miss Winslade and Mr Evenden 
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